
THE RHODE ISLAND HISTORICAL SOCIETY

AT JOHN BROWN HOUSE, BUILT 1786 52 POWER STREET, PROVIDENCE 6, R. I.

CLIFFORD P. MONAHON, Director CLARKSON A. COLLINS, III, Librarians

April 1, 1965

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore
112 Bellevue Avenue 
Newport, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Moore:

I am sorry I was not here several days ago when you called. 
I understand you spoke to my father and hope he was able to be 
of help, even though he is not connected with the exhibition 
under way.

I hope to be able to come to Newport to see you in the very 
near future (I will call first to make sure it is convenient) and 
bring the loan forms along at that time.

Regarding your letter of March 10th, we would appreciate re­
ceiving the pieces of furniture the last week in April or at the 
latest the first week in May. The exhibition will be open to the 
public from May 16th through June 20th. There will be a preview 
for lenders and Exhibition Committee members the evening of Friday 
May 14th and the exhibition will be open only to those same people 
on May 15 th so that they may have a chance to see it at their 
leisure. To avoid last minute complications we would like all 
the furniture in place well before May 14th.

Please let us know if you would like to make your own arrange- 
ments for the moving of your pieces. If you do not wish to do so 
we will make the arrangements and be in touch with you later.

If you wish to make the arrangements please let me know 
as I would like to be able to have the pieces from the Hunter 
House as well as the card table from the Redwood Library come 
at the same time. This would be the most practical arrangement.

Sincerely,

J.K. Ott
Joseph K. Ott, Chairman 
Exhibition Committee
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